
Rumor:  Did  Prince  William
Give  Kate  a  Puppy  for  Her
Birthday?
It looks as if the Duke and Duchess of Cambridge have added an
adorable black Labrador to their royal court.  According the
People, the two were seen with a new puppy on a romantic
stroll  in  North  Wales.   It  had  been  rumored  that  Prince
William was getting his new bride a dog for Christmas.  Around
the New Year, Will and Kate were seen playing with a few dogs
at  the  Middleton  home  in  Bucklebury,  Berkshire.   Later,
speculation rose that the recently spotted puppy had been a
gift for Kate Middleton’s 30th birthday, which was celebrated
with a low-key private party.

What are the advantages of giving your partner the gift of a
pet?

Cupid’s Advice:

There are many advantages to giving your partner a pet, but
only do so if you know for sure that both of you are ready for
the responsibility.  Cupid has a few ways that a pet can bring
joy to you and your partner:

1. Pets are cute and cuddly: Pets bring people so much joy,
and there’s nothing better than sharing that joy with someone
you love.

2. Responsibility: Having a pet is a huge responsibility that
can  prepare  you  and  your  partner  for  sharing  the
responsibility  of  children  one  day.

3. Sharing the love: When you share the adoration and love for
an animal with your partner, it can bring you closer together.
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What kind of a pet do you want to share with your partner?
Share your ideas below.


